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About 40 people joined the excursion to the Las
& Vegas LINQ for the High Roller Ferris Wheel

¥ and bowling at the Brooklyn Bowl. Many in the
group enjoyed lunch in Chinatown to set the
mood. The day was clear and the ride, except for
the getting-off part, was pretty nice and easy.

In cooperation with Paddle Tennis and Tennis, we are
planning a fun day on Saturday, October 18 at the Liberty Center
courts starting at 9:00 a.m. Skill in either sport is not required to
participate. We will offer demonstrations on how to play paddle
tennis, and then you will be guided to play a few short rounds on
your own.

Regular tennis exhibitions are being planned as are some fun
“hit with the pro” activities. Racquets and balls will be provided
onsite. Of course, it wouldn’t be a Filipiniana Club event without
food and beverages — all morning! We are not charging anything
to register for the event, but please let us know in advance if
you are coming. Contact Josie Baker at josietbaker@cox.net
or 702-269-9294.

For the rest of the year, do not forget the following events.
The trip to Tuacahn to see The Little Mermaid and the masquerade
party at Anthem Center are still set for October 4 and 24,
respectively. Our traditional, formal club Christmas party is set
for Saturday, December 6 in the Grand Ballroom.

Stay current with club news by visiting www.scafc.org.

The next board meetings are Mondays, September 29 and
October 27. The general membership meeting and election of new
officers will be on Monday, November 3. All meetings are in the
Penn Room in Independence Center starting at 10:00 a.m.

The club aims to preserve, promote, and share the Filipino
culture and traditions among all residents of SCA. Membership is
open to all SCA residents and everyone is welcome.

Josie Baker, Vivian Enverga, Tess Cruz
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